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I am writing to object to the proposed boundary changes.
I am also upset that I only found out about the proposed changes by accident, considering you state it is down to the electorate numbers surely
you need the voters onside.
I understand it relates to numbers however you are proposing to move a large amount of Belbroughton out of the area. Belbroughtons history and
properties have been unaffected for hundreds of years and should remain as one. I only relate to being a part of Belbroughton and have no
connection to Fairfield, Catshill or Dodford etc.
I only use the facilities in Belbroughton such as the doctors, shop all the pubs/restuarants and social club.i find it to be a very close community
and chose to live here in the Clent Parish because of all it offered, I didn’t choose to be part of Fairfield. I also chose to live here because of the
education available to our children at the Belbroughton and Hagley schools.
I hope the planned proposal does not go ahead as I think it would be a loss to the history of the area and a lot of residents who have used the
local doctors for many years and who know them well would have to find new doctors.
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